
 

York-Pavilion 

Shared Services Committee Meeting  

6:00 PM December 2, 2014 

Location: York Central School 

Meeting Notes: 

1. Discussion of Shared Athletic Teams 

Athletic Directors from both schools shared projected numbers for boys soccer and football 
looking ahead to the Fall of 2015: 

• Pavilion projects 25 students for JV and varsity boys soccer. 

• York projects 22 students for JV and varsity boys soccer. 

• York projects 21 students for varsity boys football. 
These numbers give concerns to the viability of having enough students for JV and varsity soccer 
teams at both schools along with a JV and varsity football team at York.  Therefore, the 
committees will be recommending that boys soccer and football at all levels (modified, JV, and 
varsity) be shared teams starting with the Fall 2015 season.  Football will be hosted by York and 
soccer will be hosted by Pavilion.  This is pending approval by the Boards of Education of both 
school districts and Section V. 

We also discussed the success of our shared wrestling program.  We are now in the second year 
and participation rates have increased. 

Lastly, we discussed sharing of other sports.  Essentially, anything is on the table as long as it 
meets the criteria set by the committee.  The criteria centers on numbers meaning that a sport 
currently offered by a school is in jeopardy of continuing due to a limited number of students 
participating.  This committee meets on a regular basis and was formed to be proactive.  We will 
keep an eye on all areas of the school systems (not solely athletics) that can be maintained or 
enhanced through sharing. 

   

 


